Maths

{ In Maths we will be using our addition and

subtraction skills to explore and solve word
problems. We will also begin to learn about
fractions- discovering halves and quarters.
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History/Geography

{ We will begin a new learning theme this term. \

We will be learning all about how Eastham woods

has changed over time and we will be thinking
about the things we can find in nature through the
seasons.
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Please remember:

- PE Kits, must be returned to school after the
break. PE will be on Monday this half term.
- Forest School- Class 3 have Forest school on

Tuesday and Class 4 on Friday. Please ensure
suitable clothing is in school on this day as we
will be accessing the outdoors in all weathers
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Diary dates & events

We are looking forward to this half term, we are
beginning a new learning theme "Into the woods"”
and have some exciting things planned.

Wednesday 4" January 2023

Back to school

Wednesday 18™ January 2023

Maths open lesson (more details to follow)

Thursday 9*" February

Coffee and catch up 9:00am-9:45am

Thursday 16™ February 2023

Library trip

Friday 17" February

School closes for half term
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English

In English we will be linking lots of our learning to
our topic 'Into the woods'. We will be using
adjectives to write setting descriptions. We will
learn about animals and write our own fact files and
we will use our knowledge of traditional tales to
write our own twisted traditional tale.

RE & Worship 4\
In RE we will be learning about Salvation and

thinking about what we can learn about the
importance of the cross in the Easter garden.

Our Christian value for this half term is

Homework

Thank you for all of your support with homework and
reading so far. These tasks enable the children to apply
the skills they have been taught in school and revisit
concepts. We love seeing all of the independent learning
on Seesaw. Reading packs must be returned each week as
other groups across school use them.

If you have any questions about homework for your child,
please send us an email and we will get back to you.
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